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November 7, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable Susan Ellenberg, President 
Santa Clara County Board of Supervisors 
70 West Hedding Street, 10th Floor, East Wing 
San Jose, CA 95110 
 
Re:  Request for re-appointment of Director Gail Bautista to the NSCRCD Board of Directors 
 
Dear President Ellenberg: 
 
Please accept this request on behalf of the North Santa Clara Resource Conservation District 
(NSCRCD) for the Santa Clara County Board of Supervisors to re-appoint Director Gail Bautista 
to the NSCRCD Board of Directors, for a new four-year term ending in November 2028. A 
resolution confirming the Board’s request was adopted on November 7, 2024, and is attached. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephanie Moreno 
Executive Director 
smoreno@gcrcd.org  
 
cc: Director Gail Bautista, NSCRCD 

Jim Weston, Office of the Clerk of the Board  
 Lesley Clark, Office of the Clerk of the Board  
 Michelle Collins, Supervisor Ellenberg’s Office 
 
 


